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Re: Docket No. FDA–2011–F–0172

Food Labeling; Nutrition Labeling of Standard Menu Items in Restaurants and Similar Retail Food Establishments; Extension of Compliance Date; Request for Comments

I strongly support immediate implementation of menu labeling in chain restaurants, supermarkets, convenience stores, movie theaters, and other food establishments. I oppose any further delay or weakening of the menu labeling rules and urge the FDA to revoke the one-year delay for compliance. 
I want calorie labeling when eating out.  Extending the deadline for menu labeling until May 2018 would be more than eight years after the 2010 law passed.  
The FDA should ensure that nutrition information remains available not only in restaurants, but also for restaurant-like food in supermarkets and convenience stores.  I also ask that you not weaken the rules for menu labeling and make them confusing (such as by allowing restaurants to use arbitrary serving sizes, like half a muffin) or not posted where people are making food selections (such as only on the Internet and not in the restaurant or allowing calories to be posted far from where customers are choosing foods).  

Given the high rates of obesity and obesity-related illness, such as diabetes, heart disease, and cancer, the FDA should act quickly to move forward with implementing the menu labeling regulations as finalized. 
Sincerely,

[Your name]
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